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June 25, 2021

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Bill Christman
Owner/Operator
Urban Coyote Solutions

To Whom It May Concern,

I have had the privilege of getting to know Bill Christman over the years for his
expertise, knowledge, and services provided regarding coyote eradication for the City of
Bettendorf, Iowa. We have used Bill's services numerous times over the years when a
coyote nuisance issue appears in certain parts of the city. He is a true professional in
every sense of the word and takes great pride and responsibility in what he does. He
makes every effort to make sure that it is done right in the most safe and efficient
manner using the latest techniques and equipment. He keeps you informed on what he
is doing throughout the entire process and gives you continual updates and progress.
Every time we have utilized his services he has met or exceeded my expectations and
has always achieved what he promised to set out to do.

I trust Bill 100% and highly recommend his services. He truly loves what he does and it
shows. He has a passion for this and he continues to learn the trade and invests much
of his time, energy, and money to improving his skills. It has taken him many years to
accumulate the experience and knowledge he has in this field.

If you want to contact me regarding his services and ask me any questions please reach
out to me at 563-320-6187.

Sincerely,
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Keith T. Kimball

Chief of Police

Bettendorf Police Department

1609 State Street, Bettendorf, IA 52722
563-344-4031

kkimball@bettendorf.org




